Dear Selectboard.

I am writing in regards to the injustice that has been happening. I can't believe that the town clerk's office has been able to function the way it has this last year. The fact that Patty can close when she wants, be out and not have anyone cover her or an unqualified person is not ok. If the town clerk's office is open it should be able to help serve our town and community. I understand that vacations, illness, and weather happen but Patty should be having someone there to truly fill in when she is not there. This past year she has posted on the town facebook page multiple closings. Sometimes reasons are stated other times there is no explanation.

Saturday, January 11th - Community Day Tuesday, December 31st -Monday, December 30th - illness/weather Tuesday, December 24th -Friday, November 29th -Saturday, November 30th -Saturday, August 10th - Celebration breakfast

Im sure the office has been closed other days without her posting. I understand that this position is a part time position, that she is entitled to her paid time off and her own life but I think she is providing a disservice the way she is going about it. I wonder whom she has to report to. Does she get prior approval to have these days with someone or is she allowed to make her own schedule.

I just wanted it brought to someone's attention before it is allowed to go on for too long.

Your concerned tax payer, Sarah Barnett

Sach L Bornett